
June 3, 2024 
 

Notice of Public Hearing 

To Discuss The 

2024-25 Budget and Proposed Tax Rate  
 

Birdville Independent School District will hold a public hearing 
at 5:30 p.m. on Thursday, June 27, 2024 

in the Boardroom at the 
Administration Building 

6125 E. Belknap 
Haltom City, TX 76117. 

 
The purpose of the meeting is to allow members of the public 

to speak regarding the Budget and proposed tax rate.   
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